

NEWSLETTER

19 January 2024



Upcoming Events

22 January

- Primary Campus (Gr 3 to 7) extra-murals start @ Primary Campus
- Grade 1&2 Parent Meeting 17h00 Gr R Hall
 24 January
- Prep Campus (Gr R to 2) extra-murals start
 @ Prep Campus
- Grade 3-7 Parent Meeting 17h00 Primary Hall
- 23 February School Picnic Grade R Campus











FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE

Welcome to the new year and we trust that it will be an incredible sporting term for everyone. We had a successful 2023 but we do believe we can reach new heights this year. In terms of the start up for extra-murals, please note that the programme begins on Monday 22 January for the Primary school. The Prep will start the extra-mural programme on Wednesday, 24 January.

Please see a few reminders of some important sporting information:

Dress code - Green shirt, green shorts and short white socks or school socks with sport shoes must be worn for practice. For matches or galas, the respective coaches will give a detailed outline as to what has to be worn.

Age groups - Please note learners have to compete in their correct age group in athletics and swimming. This is a rule that has to be adhered to and no exceptions can be made. Other team sports such as cricket and tennis have room for exceptions to be made.

Sign up's - Please ensure that you have signed your child(ren) up for the activities on offer this term. The links will be closed over the weekend. Should you not be able to sign up online, please contact the sports department.

Inter-House Gala - We will be hosting our Primary inter-house gala on Friday, 9 February. Time trials have already begun during the PE lessons and will continue until the week of the gala. Please ensure that your child(ren) have their swimming kit at school as we would like to get as many learners involved in the gala as possible. The inter-house gala is also a platform from which the top 6 swimmers in each age group (regardless of house) will be able to compete in the Championship Gala later this year.

A reminder that once a learner has signed up for an activity this term, they stay committed to the sport for the season.

Please email sport@campsbayprimary.co.za for any sport queries.

A BOLD MOVE FOR CHESS AT CBPS

We are delighted to have aquired the services of Ms Jacqui Grobbelaar as our Chess coach for both campuses.

"Jacqui is an Internationally (FIDE) qualified Chess Coach who has earned South African National Colours for chess.

She has participated in multiple international tournaments such as the African, World and Commonwealth Championships.

Her highest achievement was winning the u20 section at the Commonwealth in 2013!

Jacqui has achieved great results with her teams placing in nationals every year for 7 years in a row." Jacqui is also offering private lessons on a Monday afternoon and should you wish to make use of her coaching, please contact her at jacqui@zugzwang.co.za to make the necessary appointment.



Camps Bay's new kid on the block, The Break Room, is thrilled to be opening for Camps Bay Primary School in January 2024. We are looking forward to being the new vendor that will bring you fresh and healthy ingredients to make sustainable and tasty meals.

The Break Room's ethos is "food for thought", meaning that we take the time to ensure that our meal options showcase healthier alternatives for students' favourite meals. We are delighted to provide students with flavourful food, and friendly customer service. We have maintained a high standard and level of service to our students at Camps Bay High School and have served quality food through our well-curated menu that has several options to choose from.

Throughout our operation at the Break Room, we have maintained a high standard through regular staff training, quality control measures, and continuous improvement based on customer feedback. Our staff are experienced and are familiar with working in a school environment while producing food that will meet the needs of our customers.

The Break Room also provides catering services for private parties and functions. Please enquire about our separate catering menu for all of your delectable food needs. We look forward to bringing the Break Room to the Primary and Pre-Primary for a collaborative food experience!

TUCKSHOP OPENS NEXT WEEK!

The Break Room will be open from Monday next week the 22nd for cash sales at the Primary Campus only.

Karri sales will be valid from Monday 29th January at the Primary and Prep Campuses.



Helpus build PUMP TRACK for Camps Bay Park

We are collecting funds for a 180m pump track in the Camps Bay Park.

Our aim is to create a safe environment for our kids to be able to ride their bicycles and improve their skills. We want to build a 180m dirt pump track to go inside the

perimeter of the Camps Bay Park (next to the tennis courts on The Drive). Nothing similar exists in the area, and it will create a space where kids can play outside and away from screens!

We need to raise R150,000* to make this awesome idea become reality. Every little bit of help will be greatly appreciated!

The Camps Bay and Clifton Safe Community Trust

Bank: Nedbank Acc: 1003615899 Reference (Important!): Name + Bike

CONTACT KATE SLEGROVA FOR MORE INFO
0765791722 | KATE.TRAINER@YAHOO.COM Reference (NB!):

Scan here to pay

Name + Bike *Donations over R1000 are tax deductible

